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CREATIVE ARTS WORKSHOP WELCOMES 

FIRST GALLERY FELLOW 

 
 
New Haven, CT – Managing three gallery spaces—four when you count the Tiny Gallery outside—can 
be a daunting task for Creative Arts Workshop.  But the work has been greatly lightened by the 
presence of their first Gallery Fellow, Nick Pfaff.  “I had some very powerful resumes come across my 
desk,” remarks Daniel Fitzmaurice, Executive Director. “I wish we had roles for all of them.  But with 
Nick Pfaff we have someone well connected to the arts in New Haven and someone with experience 
that will be highly valuable to us.” 
 
Pfaff is a photographer and painter from Hamden, CT. He is an alum of Educational Center for the 
Arts and earned his BFA in General Fine Art from Maryland Institute College of Art. He has previously 
worked as a research assistant in the photography collections at the Smithsonian National Museum of 
American History. Since graduating he has worked on special projects for Artspace in New Haven as 
well as independent curatorial work and educational outreach programs. In 2012 he was the recipient 
of a community engagement grant from the New Haven Arts Council. In his spare time Nick 
experiments with instant film cameras. 
 
Gallery Director Diane Svigals and Fitzmaurice look forward to expanding the influence and excellence 
of their exhibitions with Pfaff’s assistance. Questions regarding CAW's galleries can be directed to Nick 
Pfaff at gallery@cawmail.org. Visit CreativeArtsWorkshop.org for more information. 

 
ABOUT CREATIVE ARTS WORKSHOP 

Creative Arts Workshop is a non-profit community art center and the largest community arts school in 
Connecticut.  Devoted to fostering creativity through participation in and appreciation of the visual 
arts, CAW has been serving the Greater New Haven area and beyond since 1961. CAW is supported 
by its membership, tuition fees, donors, sponsors, arts-related fundraising events, and a dedicated 
group of volunteers. Additional funding comes from the Connecticut Commission on Culture and 
Tourism, NewAlliance Foundation, and WSHU Public Radio Group.  
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